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Dear Chairman Campbell,
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I am writing to respectfully encourage the public service commission to be
mindful of legislative intent and concepts of fair play in its dealings with power
generation and transmission firms.

As we progress into this next century, our need for reliable and affordable energy
will require collaborative efforts between existing firms and new independent
producers and co-generators.

It will be especially helpful to all of the citizens of Utah if independent producers
are given full opportunity to help fill our upcoming needs with a strong eye
towards fairness and equal opportunity for success.

Thank you for your service to the citizens of Utah.

Best wishes,

Ron Allen


